
Important Provider Notice 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Claims Payment Notification 

Peach State Health Plan reviews its reimbursement policies (i.e. claim coding, editing and bundling methodologies) to 
ensure our providers are reimbursed for services rendered based on industry standards and coding updates.  Peach 
State reimbursement policies apply to all professionals who deliver health care services. 

Peach State reimbursement policies may use Correct Coding Guidelines, Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
(CMS), which also publishes National Correct Coding Initiatives (CCI) quarterly updates, Georgia Department of 
Community Health (DCH), and other nationally recognized health and medical societies.     

Peach State Health Plan considers the following when developing reimbursement policies:  

o Coding Methodology 
o Industry-Standard Reimbursement Logic 
o Regulatory Requirements/ Guidelines  

 

Peach State may modify reimbursement policies periodically by publishing a new version of the policy on Peach State 
Health Plan Website, www.pshpgeorgia.com. 

Providers are encouraged to refer to our website to access important Peach State billing guides and updates as well as 
referring to CMS, the American Medical Association (AMA) and the Georgia Health Partnership portal for billing and 
claim reimbursement guidelines. 

If you have any questions, please contact Provider Services toll free at (866) 874-0633 from 7am to 7pm, Monday 
through Friday or contact your Provider Relations representative if you have additional questions. 

As always we thank you for the excellent care you provide to our members.  
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